
 

 

 
10/2019:  Nidec Graessner is now the Central European Operations  

                     Center for High Precision Technologies of Nidec-Shimpo 
 

 

Starting October 1st 2019, Nidec Graessner takes over the European high-
precision gearbox business of Nidec-Shimpo 
 
As part of Nidec-Shimpo’s continuous efforts to streamline its operations, it has successful completed 
the transition to move its European high precision gearbox business to Nidec Graessner GmbH & Co. 
KG, located in Dettenhausen, Germany. This business was previously managed by Nidec-Shimpo 
America Corporation based in Illinois, U.S.    
 
This strategic decision places Nidec-Shimpo in a much better position to compete and provide better 
gear solutions and services within the European region.  
 
More importantly, the central location of Nidec Graessner in Europe will allow the group to provide 
even better local support to partners and customers in terms of inventory, application engineering, 
services and sales support activities to further accelerate the growth of our business together.  
 
As a result of this transition, Nidec Graessner will be in-charge of all direct communication and 
transactional activities, including purchase orders within the European region.   
 
We would like to ensure that this transition will be as seamless as possible to everyone concerned. 
Please do not hesitate to reach out to our team, should you have any questions. 
 
 


